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Leodis V. McDaniel 
High School 
Grand Opening 
Celebration!  
Please join us for the Grand Opening of the recently 
modernized McDaniel High School. 

Saturday, September 18th, 2021, 11 a.m. 
2735 NE 82nd Ave, Portland, Oregon
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11 a.m.

Ribbon Cutting 
Ceremony

Front of School

12 p.m.— 
2 p.m.

Tours of the
New Campus
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